Google Groups

PLUM Meeting Aug 29 Council File No. 17-0864

Nyla Arslanian

Aug 28, 2017 4:36 PM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Dear Councilmembers,
In addition to the attached letter of appeal, please be advised of the following:

Thanks to the wonders of technology the following image of the property above our home is available. While we have received
verbal assurances that plans are in place to stabilize the hillside in question, no guarantee in writing has been forthcoming.
Given the history of earth movement between these two properties and the apparent attempt by the previous owners to hold
the land in place. The excavation and removal of such a substantial amount of earth places our property at risk.
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Please note that to the right of the last visible wall, there is a continual steep slope toward Edgemont Street.

Best regards,

Oscar Arslanian and Nyla Arslanian

Nyla ARSLANIAN | Editor

L (323) 465-0533

w 0 n n @ nyla@discoverhollywood.com
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